
 

March 8, 2021 

 

It was really good to see everyone who 

made it to Red Robin for the meeting. 

Hopefully this is just the beginning of 

being able to get together and start 

getting our cars out for a drive. 

 

Minutes 

 

• The meeting was held at Red Robin in 

Evansville, opened by Dave Folk, with 

15 attendees. 

• Ray Graham won the $25 half-pot and the club received $25. Dave Folk, Donny 

Owendine, and Skip Karr won door prizes. 

• The Treasurer’s Report was given by Vince Anderson. The balance was $4,454.86. With 

withdrawals for yearly taxes, NAMGBR subscriptions, the purchase of badges and deposits 

of memberships. Currently about 50% of our members have renewed. We currently have 

29 car badges left to sell of the original purchase of 50, so if you are thinking about 

getting one contact Vince Anderson. Sara and Skip Karr will sit with Vince Anderson and 

go over the books to satisfy the required yearly audit. 

• The Secretary’s Report – The minutes were approved based on the last Newsletter. 

• Car Show – Vince Anderson made a suggestion that a committee be formed to get with 

Dave Mullen to discuss this year’s car show. How many of last year’s changes should be 

incorporated and how should this year’s car show look. A committee of Vince Anderson, 

Skip Karr, and Ken Morgan will meet with Dave Mullen and report back to the 

membership. Marco Shemwell Foundation was suggested as the charity for the show this 

year.  

• Board Members – It was confirmed that the Board members from last year will continue 

during the 2021 year. 

• The Wonder Whip lunch is starting again this Thursday, March 11 at 1:00. Weather 

permitting, bring a lawn chair and join the group. They have put up picnic tables and 

umbrellas for social distancing.  

• We are looking for events and outings, so bring 

your suggestions to next month’s meeting and we 

will get them on the calendar.  

• Check out the Marco Shemwell Foundation 

Facebook page or marcoshemwellfoundation.org 

to see what this non-profit organization is about. 
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Don’t Forget!! 
 

Send your Membership Form and $10 per   

member to: 

 

Vince Anderson 

2810 Cypress St. 

Evansville, IN 47711 

 


